
Coronavirus Update 
3.23.20  
 
1​st​ Confirmed COVID-19 Case in CDH Community 
 
We were notified today of our first confirmed case of COVID-19 within our 
community. A parent of a CDH student has tested positive for COVID-19. He is at 
home with daily monitoring by a medical team.  He is not hospitalized. 
 
This parent has not been on our campus in more than a month and has had minimal 
contact with people outside his immediate family for over two weeks. The family 
members are also self-isolating but are not showing any symptoms. They are also 
receiving daily monitoring. The family is following ​MDH​ and their medical team’s 
directives completely. 
 
Please join us in sending prayers for a full recovery for him and those who care for 
him. 
 
We anticipate that there is a strong likelihood that more people in our community 
will be tested positive or in close contact with someone who has tested positive over 
the next days and weeks. While we want to be as transparent as possible with 
information about COVID-19, we will not likely know or be able to communicate all 
individual cases to you. Thus, please understand that we will not be notifying our 
community of each known case by email. 
 
However, this is very important: ​This first confirmed case within our community 
is a very real reminder of the need to stay home and isolate yourself and your 
family in order to prevent the spread of this virus.​ Students may wish to 
socialize with their friends. Please keep them home and encourage them to use 
electronic forms of communication.  
 
Additionally, we do ask that ​families continue to notify us of any confirmed cases of 
COVID-19​ in our students and/or family members in the household. To do so, feel 
free to contact the Attendance Line (651-696-3311 or ​attendance@c-dh.org​) to 
report student illnesses, or send either of us an email if the confirmed case is a 
person in the student’s household. Of course, student illnesses that might prevent 
them from doing classwork, whether it is COVID-19 or not, should also be reported 
per our ongoing Attendance Policy. 
 
Stay home and stay healthy, CDH! 
 
Frank      Mona 
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